
 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2021 

 

The water will be shut off by the City of Phoenix 

between the hours of 8:30 am – 12:00 pm 

to repair a major leak in the parking lot. 
 

WE ANTICIPATE THE WATER TO BE SHUT OFF NO LONGER THAN THE 
ABOVE TIME FRAME. 

 

PLEASE TAKE THE NECESSARY STEPS TO ENSURE 

THAT YOU HAVE ENOUGH WATER WHILE 

THE WATER IS TURNED OFF. 
 

WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE. 
 

THANK YOU. 
 

If you have any questions please contact your Community Manager, Brittany 
Hackett at Brittany.hackett@cityproperty.com or 602-437-4777 ext. 2106 OR 
should there be an issue and the project take longer than expected, you may 

contact the City of Phoenix Water Services at 602-262-3111. 
 

  

  

Brittany Hackett | Community Manager 

602.437.4777, ext. 2106 | brittany.hackett@cityproperty.com 
City Property Management Company 

4645 E Cotton Gin Loop | Phoenix, AZ 85040 
O 602.437.4777 | F 602.437.4770 | Homeowner Portal 

 

 

  

 


